
Request for New Uniform Standards or Changes to 

Uniform Standards

Name of Person Requesting Change: American Council of Life Insurers 

Affiliation: Industry Advisory Committee

Contact Email: waynemehlman@acli.com

Contact Phone Number: (202) 624-2135

Request is For: New Standard

Detailed description of the request, including the scope if a new Uniform Standard, and if 

appropriate also include proposed language consideration: We request that the Compact 

develop new uniform standards for contingent deferred annuities.

Detailed explanation of the reason for the request. If a new Uniform Standard, please 

provide support that this type of product has been filed and approved in Compacting 

States. If an amendment to an existing Uniform Standards, please provide support for how 

circumstances or underlying assumptions (whether in regulation, in the marketplace or 

otherwise) have changed: Contingent deferred annuities (CDAs) provide customers 

flexibility to keep their assets in managed accounts with their trusted financial 
professionals or retirement plans and provide longevity protection at the same time.  
Those individuals with assets in these vehicles are currently unprotected from 
longevity risk and subject to additional risks (inflation, sequence of returns) as they 
enter the decumulation phase of retirement.  This product wraps certain investments in 



these vehicles and pays out a lifetime income stream once the account value is 
depleted.  The market would benefit from the clarity and consistency the Interstate 
Compact would bring to the CDA market.  This would provide a structure for states to 
adopt these standards using the latest Model 805 requirements (which include CDA 
requirements) without requiring individual states to take additional regulatory or 
legislative action and to implement the 2015 guidance from the CDA Working Group.

 Is this change currently accepted in Compact states? Unknown

Would  this change conflict with any NAIC Model laws or regulations? Unknown


